
Thursday 12th June 2014  
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
There is no sign of things slowing down in these last few weeks of term!  Here are a few 
reminders of what’s going on… 
 
Sports Day 
Our annual sports day is this Tuesday 17th June.  There will be no morning nursery as our 
pre-school friends will be joining us for the activities in the afternoon.  The BBQ will start at 
12.30pm – I hope you have all put in your order if you require a burger etc!  Games and 
races will start at 1.30pm. 
 
Anti-Smoking Workshop 
Newbigging children will join the P6/7 class from Monikie for this on Thursday 19th June at 
Monikie School.  Parents of this class are invited in to see what the children have learned by 
way of a 15 minute performance at 2.30pm.  The P4’s and 5’s will also be going to Monikie 
and joining children to do some outdoor activities – weather permitting.  P4/5 children can 
either take a packed lunch or order a school meal which will be delivered/served at Monikie 
School. 
 
Parent Council Meeting 
Our next PC meeting is on Thursday 19th June at 6.15pm.  You are all warmly invited to 
attend. 
 
Prizegiving and End of Term Service 
This will be in the hall on Wednesday 25th June at 2.00pm.  Again, we would love to see you 
there. There will be no nursery that morning so our pre-schoolers can join us in the 
afternoon. 
 
Inspection 
Thanks to all who submitted questionnaires and /or came in personally to meet with Mrs 
Johnston.  She informed me the percentage returned was very positive, as were the 
comments.  Thank you. 
 
Once the report has been issued to parents, which will be after the summer break, I intend 
having a parents meeting one evening to discuss the content of the report and share plans 
for our way forward.   
 
Before the end of the session I will be asking for your thoughts on school improvement for 
next year whilst also giving you a reminder of what we have achieved and worked on this 
year. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Lesley Milloy 
 


